
Notices for Sunday 5th October 2025 
 

• Welcome to St Mark’s … 
 

• Do stay for tea and coffee after today’s service. 
 

• You’ll have received a copy of Dianna’s ‘Pew News’, our 
new weekly Newsletter.  It includes the weekly Notices, 
today’s Collect and readings, and much more! 

 

• Three more notices to add: 
 
o Derrick Blackburn’s daughter, Sue Moules, has 

informed us that he has recently had a heart attack.  
He is recovering, but will now no longer be driving.  
She would therefore be very grateful for volunteers 
to give him a lift to church, from next week onwards. 
She will confirm this during the week however. 

 
o Next Saturday, 11th October, at 11 am, there will be a 

Work Day at the Church Hall.  This will involve work 
both outside and inside the Church Hall.  Please see 
Daryl if you are able to volunteer. 
 

o Next Sunday, 12th October, we will be having a 
Baptism Service, for Teddy Maskell, who is Eileen’s 
great great grandson.  There will be around 50 
guests attending, so parking spaces may be limited. 

 

• Let us now have a moment’s silence before we sing the 
first hymn. 

 


